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The Research Institute for Health Sciences; RIHS recognizes the importance of 

laboratory safety for research conducted by faculty, researchers, students, and related persons 

to ensure safety based on International Standard for Laboratories; ISO and comply with the 

Enhancement of Safety Practice of Research Laboratory; ESPReL. Thus, the following 

policies and guidelines have been prescribed as follows: 

1. To support the issuance of announcements, rules, regulations, and guidelines for 

laboratory safety based on International Standard for Laboratories; ISO. 

2. To promote elevating the standard of laboratory safety rely on the National 

Enhancement of Safety Practice of Research Laboratory; ESPReL. 

3. The Research of Health Sciences supports basic laboratory safety training to 

operators and related persons. 

4. To support preserving the environment, update facility and laboratory safety 

infrastructure. 

5. To encourage operators and related persons to recognize and prioritize laboratory 

safety by following the rules, regulations, and manual of laboratory safety. 

6.  To encourage systematic information management and document. 

7. To encourage an assessment on compliance with rules, and laboratory safety 

regulations according to safety standards. 
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